Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL UTILITY AUTHORITIES
Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority
The Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 has been cancelled

PLACE: Ocala, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Notice of Meeting Cancellation: The Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority, Technical Advisory Committee (TAC), meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2013 has been cancelled.
The next WRWSA TAC meeting will be Wednesday, December 4, 2013, SWFWMD Headquarters in Brooksville, FL 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.
For more information, you may contact: Nancy H. Smith, WRWSA, 3600 W. Sovereign Path, Suite 228, Lecanto, FL 34461, telephone: (352)527-5795; email: nsmith@wrwsa.org.
